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ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to refer to my letter of 1 August 1997 (S/1997/621) to
the President of the Security Council concerning the composition of the military
and police elements of the United Nations Transition Mission in Haiti (UNTMIH)
and to the President's reply thereto dated 6 August 1997 (S/1997/622).

Having completed the customary consultations, I propose that Argentina,
Niger, Senegal and Tunisia be added to the list of Member States contributing
police personnel to UNTMIH.

I should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the attention of the
members of the Security Council.

(Signed) Kofi A. ANNAN
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